
 
 

Eden Landing Working Group 
(a subcommittee of the Lower Alameda Stewardship Committee) 

Hayward Shoreline Interpretive Center  
4901 Breakwater Road, Hayward 

Friday July 27, 2007 
2-5 p.m. 

 

DRAFT Agenda   
 

Desired Meeting Outcomes: 
1. Review and adopt the Working Group Charter/protocols 
2. Learn about, discuss and provide feedback on Phase 1 actions (restoration, public access, 
applied studies) for Eden Landing 
3. Learn about and provide feedback on proposed flood protection actions during Phase 1 
 
 
Agenda Lead 
2-2:20 
Welcome and self-introductions 

John Krause, California Department of 
Fish and Game, Working Group Chair 

2:20-2:30 
Work Group Charter 

Mary Selkirk, Center for Collaborative 
Policy 

2:30-2:35 
Overall Schedule for the SBSP Project  

Steve Ritchie, Executive Project Manager, 
South Bay Salt Pond Restoration Project 

2:35-2:45 
Review of the Department of Fish and 
Game Code for ecological reserves 

John Krause 

2:45-3:30 
Review and discussion of proposed Phase 
1 actions in Eden Landing 

John Krause with Steve Ritchie and Dr. 
Lynne Trulio, San Jose State University, 
Project Lead Scientist 

3:30-3:50  
Proposed flood protection in Phase 1 

Ralph Johnson, Alameda County Flood 
Control District 

4:40-4:40 
Eden Landing Outreach opportunities  

Mary Selkirk 

4:45-5 
Next steps/next meeting 

Steve Ritchie 

 
[Preceding this meeting:  A 1.5-hour tour of the South Bay Salt Pond Restoration Project’s 
Phase 1 restoration/public access construction sites.  
Time: 12:00 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. 



Location:  Leaving from the Eden Landing Road entry gate. To get there: Take Highway 92 to 
the Clawiter Road/Eden Landing Road exit. Take Eden Landing Road south until its end at the 
intersection of Arden Road. 
Tour Sites: The tour will visit the planned Bay Trail segment, a proposed kayak launch and 
viewing area, as well as a proposed reconfiguration of Ponds E13-14 and tidal marsh restorations 
at Ponds E9, E8A and E8X. 
Precautions: Prepare for harsh sun, brisk chilly winds, or a combination of both. Also, please 
bring your own lunch.  There will be snacks at the 2-5 p.m. meeting. 
 
Please RSVP if you’d like to participate in the tour. RSVP Anna Schneider, California Coastal 
Conservancy, 510-286-0325, or aschneider@scc.ca.gov.] 
 


